
From: Contact TPUC
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: FW: Docket No. 22-00087
Date: Monday, October 10, 2022 5:27:52 PM

From: Linda Poppelaars <  
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 7:18 AM
To: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 22-00087

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Sir,
We are residents in Kings Chapel community.
We strongly object to this rate increase by Superior Wastewater Systems.  A 55% increase is
completely irresponsible and unjustifiable.  Please block this increase.
Thank you,
Bruce Fein and Linda Poppelaars
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Electronically filed in TPUC Docket Room on October 10, 2022 at 5:28 p.m.
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